
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Hello from the Free Methodist Church in Portugal! 
 

It's August and things slow down here because many families take their vacation this month, and 
churches schedule few activities. We take this opportunity to slow down a little too, spend informal time 
with disciples, and prepare to resume our many activities in September. September is a very busy 
month! We restart our 15 cell groups, begin classes with new students in the seminary, continue our 
training school for new leaders, plus all the normal activities that accompany being in ministry. How we 
count on your prayers! 
 

We are in months of challenges as well, as our personal support (Missionary Support Account) 
and the CPD budget (Church Planting and Development Budget) are decreasing rather than 
growing.  
We still need to raise 36% of pleadges for 2018 for the Angelos and about 90% for the CPD.  
 

Would you consider being a part of our monthly financial support team? We need a few more 
families, individuals and churches to invest in the ministry of the Kingdom in Portugal. As you 
can see in the picture attached we are looking for:  

        

        10 Churches/Individuals giving $20 
         8 Churches/Individuals giving $50 
       10 Churches/Individuals giving $100 

       

Please, if you are not yet part of our team, 
but are considering joining us, click here to join in partnership with us today! 

 
 

DONATIONS may be made by visiting: 
https://give.fmcusa.org/angelo   
PLEDGES may be made by visiting: 
https://give.fmcusa.org/sslpage.aspx?pid=1287   
 

Or you can call 1-800-342-5531 and ask to speak to 
Barry Brown, who will help you through the process. 
  

Or Checks Payable to FMWM: Memo: “ANGELOS 
SUPPORT MSA”. 
PO Box 535002 – Indianapolis, 46253-002 IN   

Cindi.angelo@fmc-europe.org 
Eduardo.angelo@fmc-europe.org 

+351 964 030 755 

 
 

Eduardo & Cindi Angelo 
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